
Legal Disclaimer 

 

This web site is intended to provide information to our members about their health care and about the 

Butler Health Plan.  It is not meant to replace or supplement the advice of health care professionals.  For 

complete information, please consult a physician or health care provider.  For any questions about 

coverage provided under Butler Health Plan, please consult your BHP Medical Plan Benefits Booklet or 

the Summary of Dental Plan Benefits.  

  

Reasonable efforts are taken to ensure the accuracy and integrity of the contents of this web site, but 

the Ohio Healthcare Plan does not guarantee the absence of misprints, out-of-date information, or 

errors.  All information on this web site is subject to change without notice.  

  

Links to various web sites from this web site, or any reference on this web site to any product or service 

by trade name, trademark, manufacturer, or otherwise, does not constitute or imply an endorsement or 

recommendation by the Butler Health Plan.  

 


